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Approving and authorizing the City Manager to enter into an Intergovernmental Agreement with the
Arizona Department of Transportation (ADOT) for railroad safety improvements at Alma School
Road. (District 3 and 4)

Following federal guidelines, Mesa will perform construction and contract administration duties for its
portion of the project. The estimated cost of the construction project is $228,040.  ADOT will
reimburse the City $208,592 and the City's portion ($19,448) of the funds are available from Street
Sales Tax.
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